
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 20, 1984 

Dear Bob: 

Congratulations and best wishes on this 
special occasion -- Happy Birthday! 

We hope that July 22 will be filled with 
good wishes and fond memories. 

God bless you. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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